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Police are investigating a violent incident in Melbourne’s west after three men were
allegedly stabbed during a house party in Truganina early Saturday morning.

Emergency services were called to a home on Everholme Drive around 4:45 a.m. following
reports of a possible home invasion. Officers arriving at the scene found multiple people
injured inside the property.

Victoria Police confirmed that two men, aged 18 and 24, suffered stab wounds and were
taken to the hospital with non-life-threatening injuries. A third man was also injured but left
the scene before receiving full treatment; his current condition is unknown.

Authorities have not confirmed the exact circumstances leading to the stabbings, but
believe several individuals may have been involved. Investigators are working to determine
whether the violence was linked to a home invasion or escalated during the party.

No arrests have been made, and police have established a crime scene while forensic
teams examine the area for evidence. A Victoria Police spokesperson urged the public to
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provide any information. “Anyone who may have witnessed the incident, or who has CCTV
or dashcam footage from the surrounding area, is encouraged to contact Crime Stoppers,”
the spokesperson said.

Residents in Truganina expressed concern following the incident, describing the area as
generally quiet. Some reported being woken by noise in the early hours but were unaware of
the severity until police arrived. Local community groups have called for increased
awareness about home security and the risks of large gatherings in residential areas.

Knife-related incidents have raised ongoing concerns across Victoria, with authorities
emphasizing the dangers associated with carrying or using bladed weapons. Victoria Police
continue to highlight the importance of public vigilance and early reporting of suspicious
activity. Officers also stress the need for young people to avoid confrontations that could
escalate into violence.

The Truganina incident adds to a series of recent events that have put a spotlight on public
safety and community policing in Melbourne’s outer suburbs. Law enforcement officials
continue to review the area’s safety protocols, including neighborhood patrols and
community engagement initiatives.

Authorities have assured residents that further measures will be taken to prevent similar
incidents. These may include increased patrols, additional surveillance, and targeted crime
prevention campaigns aimed at reducing violence in residential areas.

The investigation remains active, with police working to piece together the sequence of
events leading to the stabbings. Officers are conducting interviews with witnesses,
reviewing surveillance footage, and collecting forensic evidence from the property.
Authorities have reiterated that no members of the public or party attendees were fatally
injured, but the incident serves as a stark reminder of the risks posed by unregulated
gatherings and confrontations.

Further updates, including any arrests or developments regarding the injured men, are
expected as the investigation continues. Victoria Police have stressed the importance of
community cooperation in resolving the case and preventing similar occurrences in the
future.


